
2024 Texas Realtors Winter Meeting Report 
 

The 2024 Texas Realtors Winter Meeting brought together real estate professionals from across 
the state to discuss market trends, industry challenges, and strategies for success in the 
upcoming year. The event featured keynote speeches, panel discussions, networking 
opportunities, and exhibitor booths showcasing the latest technologies and services in the real 
estate sector. 
 
 
Highpoints: 
 

1. Market Outlook: Experts provided insights into the current state of the Texas real estate 
market, highlighting areas of growth and emerging trends. With the continued population 
influx into Texas cities, particularly Austin, Dallas, and Houston, the demand for housing 
remains strong, driving prices upward in many areas. 
 

2. Legislative Updates: Attendees received updates on legislative developments impacting 
the real estate industry in Texas, including changes to zoning regulations, property tax 
laws, and housing affordability initiatives. Presenters highlighted the importance of 
staying informed and engaged in advocacy efforts to shape policies that affect the 
profession. 
 
 

3. Professional Development: The meeting offered numerous opportunities for professional 
development, with workshops covering topics such as negotiation skills, marketing 
strategies, and risk management. Realtors had the chance to earn continuing education 
credits and enhance their expertise in various aspects of the business. 

 
 
Winter meetings provided valuable insights, networking opportunities, and some educational 
resources for real estate professionals navigating market conditions in Texas. I left the meetings 
equipped with knowledge and strategies to thrive in the year ahead, poised to capitalize on 
opportunities and address challenges in the ever-evolving real estate landscape. 
 


